CHRISTOPHER T. CUNEO
4420 Cole Ave., Apl. 10
Dallas, TX 75205
228-239-7996 (C)
ccuneo{@reagan.com

March 22, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

State of South Carolina

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Gov. Haley:

I am writing to urge you to call for a convention of the states as per Article V of the
Constitution. As a governor in a time of national crisis, it is incumbent upon you to take steps to
protect our heritage. A convention of the states is an effective and legal way to restore our

republic.

Thank you in advance for your time and attention.

Si

Chris Cu



